
 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC: 
 

March 21-25, 2016  
Week of EduCode Classes 

 

 

Our Administration, Permit Technicians, Plans Examiners and 

Inspectors will be attending the 2016 EduCode International 

Seminar during the week of March 21 – 25, 2016.   
 

EduCode familiarizes staff with current and pending codes from 
the International Code Council Southern Nevada chapter. 
 

The Building Department will continue to be open for business 
during the seminar however; staff levels will be at a reduced 
number for Technicians, Inspectors and Plans Examiners, so 
please keep this in mind. 
 
Please note the following schedule changes for the week of 
EduCode: 
 

 We will be scheduling limited Express Inspections during 
this time however; Same Day Inspections will only be 
conducted on an emergency basis. 

 Regular Inspections may be delayed or a “holdover” for the 
next business day may occur. 

 While we value our customers and will continually attempt to 
service them, unfortunately due to staffing levels, we will not 
be performing Express Plan reviews this week and Counter 
reviews will be closed during the lunch period. 

 

We value our customers and thank you for your 
patience and understanding. 
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